
 
 

MEMORANDUM     CITY/BOROUGH OF JUNEAU 
 155 South Seward Street, Juneau, Alaska  99801 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 FAXED MEMORANDUM                                                      

 
  
      
 
 
     TO: Renee’ Loree Date: September 24, 2019 

CBJ Purchasing Officer 
 
 
FROM: Greg Smith  

Engineering Contracts Administrator 
 
 
  SUBJ: CANCELLATION OF BID 

Lee Street Pump Station Renovation  
Contract No. BE19-250 

 
 
 

The above referenced project has been cancelled due to the bid amount 
exceeding available funds. The project will be reassessed and rebid at a later 
date. 

 
 
 
 
c:     Bidders 
 John Nelson, CBJ Project Manager 
        Lucas Chambers, proHNS 

  
 


